
From: Rick Zerod 

To: John Kennedy 
Date: April 17, 2002

Subject:   
FCC File #: 0205-EX-PL-2000- Reply
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

Gentlemen:

The purpose of this correspondence is to verify that the referenced Experimental License is no 
longer required and may be cancelled per the request below.

Thank you, 
Richard Zerod
rzerod@visteon.com

==========================================

Dear Mr. Rick Zerod:

Please verify that this experimental license is no longer needed and it may be cancelled.

Confirmation Number: EL10319
jkennedy@fcc.gov
==========================================
The items indicated above must be submitted before processing can continue on the above 
referenced application. Failure to provide the requested information within 30 days of 
04/16/2002 may result in application dismissal pursuant to Section 5.67 and forfeiture of the 
filing fee pursuant to Section 1.1108.


